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KEMPTON NEW CHURCH NOTE HOME – March 16, 2017
Thursday, March 16 
TONIGHT – 7:30 P.M., Society Room. Meeting for adults on protecting our 
children
Saturday, March 19
10:00 A.M. Sunday School Service. Usher/Setup: Steve King
Turn clocks ahead tonight. 

Monday, March 20
7:00 A.M. KNCS trip to NYC.  Return by about 5:30 P.M. Call Katrin ASAP if 

you want to go along. (Lots of fun!)  $35

9:30 A.M. Moms’ Morning Class. At Zimmermans’

Tuesday, March 21
9:30 A.M. Class on Baptism.  Lawson’s office


7:30 P.M. Arcana class. Nos. 7969-8032. At Gale and Emily Smith’s
Wednesday, March 22
Noon and 7:00 P.M. Grades 5 and 6 – Fantastic Mr. Fox
Box Tops News: Margaret Heinrichs is handing over the Box Tops enterprise to Carrie Olmstead. Many thanks, Margaret, for collecting those zillion little pieces of cardboard to help KNCS! We appreciated your caring support. We also thank Carrie for picking up the task. The next time it will be she who retrieves your cutouts from the big green cup in the copier room. (Keep them coming!) Again, we are grateful, Mrs. Heinrichs and Mrs. Olmstead.
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Kempton Ladies and Daughters:  Please come to a baby shower to welcome Dale and Tovah Smith’s little monkey.  2:00 P.M., Saturday, March 25.  Heather King’s house.  Please RSVP by call or text to Heather at 484-860-0973. You are welcome to bring a new or used book, if you’d like, to help start a children’s book collection for the Smiths. Also, if helpful for you to know, Tovah is registered at Target.

UPDATE on Glencairn Museum Mythology Summer Camp (in Bryn Athyn). Registration is now open. Choose between two sessions: June 19-23 and June 26-30. Fill out the form (attached electronically) and send it with your check by June 1st, 2017 to Christine McDonald’s attention. (Paper copy of the brochure is also available at KNC office.) Once these are received by GM, you will be sent a confirmation receipt via email. If you would like to make a payment by credit card over the phone, please call the Visitors Services desk at 267-502-2990, and they will process your payment. Please still send in your signed registration form. Again, camp is for ages 9 and 10. 8:30 A.M.to 12:30 P.M. daily. $125 per student. Please contact Christine with any questions. 267-502-2995 or christine.mcdonald@glencairnmuseum.org 
Boynton Beach Retreat 2018: Eighty-six people recently enjoyed another amazing retreat in Boynton Beach, Florida. We had four days of inspiring, informational talks by speakers Dr. Soni Werner, the Rev. “Mac” Frazier, and one of our returning favorites, Brian Henderson. The Florida weather blessed us once again as we gathered at the beautiful Duncan Center among old friends and new. Think about joining us next year! January 28 to February 1, 2018.
Open Apiary Day: I plan to hold an open apiary day from time to time, for people to come over and see inside the hives. Send me an email if you are interested, and I will notify you when I make a date. Space is limited, and times will be weather-dependent. I will let you know more specifics in an email.  

– Suzanne Evans (suzevans@fast.net)
Please Note This Phone Number for Ian Keal. It is the only one that will reach him: 484-619-1619
George Washington Slept Here: Come see this hilariously funny Kauffman and Hart gem set in the late 1940's. About a NYC couple moving to a country house in Pennsylvania and all that goes hilariously wrong! See attached flyer. Seating is very limited so order right away!  Christine Storch and Becky Cooper are two of the players. ( You are welcome to contact them with any questions about suitability for children, etc. 
Presented by the Talisman Players

Directed by Tom Nardone 

March 30 and 31, and April 1 at 7:00 P.M., April 2 at 1:00 P.M. 

Trinity Lutheran Church
357 W. Main Street, Kutztown 

To purchase tickets and for more info: 

brandi@talismanplayers.com 

347-728-4459 

$10 advance tickets 

$12 at the door
